
 
 

 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     coo@dvclaw.com 

107 SE Washington St., Suite 430 
Portland, OR 97214 

 
February 14, 2024 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem OR 97301 
 

Re: In the Matter of PACIFICORP d/b/a PACIFIC POWER, 
 2023 Integrated Resource Plan. 
 Docket No. LC 82 
 

Dear Filing Center: 
 
  Pursuant to Administrative Law Judge Mapes’ February 5, 2024 Ruling in the 
above-referenced matter, the Alliance of Western Energy Consumers (“AWEC”) files this letter 
with the Oregon Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) on Staff’s February 7th Report 
regarding PacifiCorp’s 2023 Integrated Resource Plan (“IRP”) and Clean Energy Plan (“CEP”). 
 

AWEC does not oppose Staff’s recommendations to acknowledge in part and not 
acknowledge in part PacifiCorp’s IRP subject to conditions and decline to acknowledge the CEP.   
 

Respectfully submitted, 

    DAVISON VAN CLEVE, P.C. 

 
 

 

 

/s/ Corinne O. Olson 
Corinne O. Olson 
107 SE Washington Street, Suite 430 
Portland, Oregon 97214 
(503) 241-7242 (phone) 
(503) 241-8160 (facsimile) 
coo@dvclaw.com 
Attorney for the  
Alliance of Western Energy Consumers 

 
 
 


